

PEND OREILLE COUNCIL 14268

Knight Talk

Bulletin 2017-02

February 21, 2017

Greetings Council brothers and welcome to our second edition of Knight Talk in our new year of 2017. Continue to pray and thank God for our blessings brothers. Enjoy the pics.

Current and upcoming events include:

- Efforts continue on St. Anthony's new lobby refurbishment.
- Scholarship breakfast at St. Anthony's Feb. 26th following Mass.
- KC members will be leading Stations of the Cross services throughout Lent.
- 2017 Annual Italian Dinner fundraiser May 20th.



Pictured above on left are 3 KC members erecting storage shelves in the newly refurbished space in St. Anthony's. On the right is Ed Zupich spraying texture material on the ceiling of the new space. Thanks for all the help guys.



Ed Zupich (center) received a \$100 check from council treasurer, Harry Tefft, for being one of the two members who sold a winning football pool booklet to the lucky super bowl event winner. Not pictured was the other \$100 winner, Darrell Wehr. FS Greg Meyer (L) looks on.



Young Rennie Pelkie takes aim at a free throw at the annual Knights of Columbus free throw competition that was held February 11th on the Kalispel reservation.



Four proud participants shot hoops at the annual Knights of Columbus free throw competition this month of February. In the front row (L to R) are Trevin Kiss, Rennie Pelkie, Jaren Martin, and Ryan Seanet. Second row (L to R) are Knights Ed Zupich, Greg Meyer, and Stephen Sommer.